
 Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

13th November 2018  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
Present: Lynne, Julie, Ann & Julia 
 
Apologies: Angela, Ang & Joe 
 
Minutes from the last meeting: Taken as a true and accurate record 
 
Actions from last meeting: 
 
Light in the Telephone Box has been fixed 
 
It was agreed that we should get beer tokens for Richard as a thank you for all his help 
with the grass cutting throughout the summer.   
 
 
Maintainence: 
 
Latest on Park maintenance, everything OK, no problems at present. 
 

Flower pots will have to be sorted out before the winter. 
 

Potholes in the car park still need attention, waiting for the the Parish Council to obtain 
quotes. 
 

Matt to knock out some of the smaller windows in the Telephone Box to allow for 
ventilation. 
 

Tractor/Hedge trimmer lopped of the tops of the small trees against the wall in the 
playground and left the remaining branches in the playground to be cleared up. 
 
Fundraising: 
 
Ann suggested a Race Night as a change from the usual Whist Drive/Casino fundraisers. 
Lynne to look into purchasing the kit. Provisional date either Sat 12th or 26th January 2019 
Lynne to confirm date with Daz. 
 
Any Other Business: 
 
Although we had intended to hold meetings every two months it was agreed that we have 
an extra meeting in December to discuss and organise the Race Night as it is to take place 
in January.  Meetings will be held every two months after that. 
 
 
Date for next meeting:  11th December 2018           Meeting closed at:  20.10 
 
 
 


